
 
 
 

 

 
             
 

 
 

                   
  A Busy April 
     Well, April should be warm and 
sunny and we should be playing outside 
every day. Hmmm, not happening yet – 
but we are hopeful. The children have 
been wonderful even though our winter 
activities are being carried over into 
Spring. 
  April Vacations 
 As you know, Liberty Learning 
Center follows the Great Meadows School 

Calendar.  
 This year GMRS has cancelled 4 

days of their spring break to make up for 
the many snow days they had during the 

year. Therefore, we will have classes on 

April 22-25th. We will be closed on Friday, 
April 18th and open for childcare only on 

Monday, April 21st. 
  

Warren Haven Nursing Home 
 On Wednesday, April 15th  we will 
be going to Warren Haven Nursing Home 

for our annual Egg Hunt. Each year both 
the Preschool and Pre-K are invited to meet 

with the “grandmas and grandpas” at 

Warren Haven. They set up a wonderfully, 
generous egg hunt and all classes are 

invited to attend. We will bus childcare 
students and we ask that all other children 

come with their parents. The hunt starts at 

10:00 and lasts for about an hour. Please 
have your child bring some kind of basket 

to collect eggs in.  
There will be no classes Apr.15th 

because of trip. Please join us!! 
 

Pre-K and Preschool News 
 Both our PreK and Preschool 
classes are working hard and showing 
great progress! Please be sure to check 
your child’s mailbox every day to collect 
their work. Some projects may be in or 
on top of their cubbies too. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

We also ask that you do not let your 
child bring in toys from home. We have 
plenty of toys and sharing is a problem 
when children bring in their own toys. 

Each student who attends past 
one o’clock will have a rest time. Those 
children may bring in soft loveys to rest 
with….but the loveys stay in their cubby 
until rest time.  
 

Before and After News 
 With the weather getting nicer 
we will get the school aged children 
outside each day. Please let Mrs. 
Hourihan know if you would like your 
child to do homework before  going 
outside. We will have teachers inside 
each day to help with homework. 
Also, let us know if you do not wish 
your child to do his/her homework with 
us. There will be a chart on the table 
next to Mrs. Hourihan’s desk so that 
you can tell us what you would prefer. 
 

Pizza prices going up 
Last Friday I was informed by 

Enzo (our pizza provider) that he had to 
raise the price of the pizza’s they deliver 
to us by $1.00 per pie. Now the price 
for each pizza will be $11.00. Since we 
always give a tip to the driver, the cost 
for each slice will be $1.40 starting the 
first Friday in May. 

 

        Summer and Fall 2014 
If you have not sent in your summer or fall 

registrations please do so ASAP. We cannot 
hold a place for your child without a 

registration form. 
 

Happy Holidays to everyone!! 
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